
Town Spring
Clean-Up

Friday, May 3 and
Saturday, May 4, 2024

7 am - 3 pm
Take your unwanted items to the Street Department
- located at 820 Bloomingdale Drive. This service is

offered only to town-limit residents. 

Items we are NOT able to take are:
Tires, Paint, Batteries, Oil, Propane Tanks, Appliances,

Hazardous Material, or Electronics.

For more information regarding the spring clean-up, visit our
website at www.bristolindiana.org, then click on the link -

resident information.  Or download our new app - 
Our Town Bristol Indiana to stay up to date!

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bristolindiana.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0m2abJGavA5PepIEMzdqFzYvu96UaK-S9ROuP4rRFqT17apWv40BA0uPg&h=AT1Mk-hIFItdY8eg91MgJHvmbiS7tQIjgWWZ3b5xbS95jdg9gvTDpRgfLPMOWbxU3zxNzGQaSM01iS44om1si4GjszuItxiwVF81-AgEZYH71isPNaujuxB4q243iSVQcA&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0-VwhytUgNo3gH5mVl50E3otQcFU13X2mXwzJ0TD8DLHXCOl95A-ACHJ1SLUGYM4-NaEOPQB4NHtWMAWQCD0TqfbiQP-qnKcxtb01DcKcujYV-ffYVI7UvIbHPGV8ST-b94QhQmo2ZZr5X-WDVIOvAWYLx4Zr5aTAgtnaCH2Lajr2zyvqYDrVyvftIrNbek0IEOkM2lWD-

